
Upper Wharfedale Bus – New Timetable – Monday 8th April 2024 

 

The bus timetables are changing again following a decision by NYC and Keighley Bus 
Company to reinstate the Grassington to Skipton services which were axed in May 2023.  

This means that the 72B Venturer will change back to the timetable operated from Oct 
2018 to May 2023 to align with the changed connection times in Grassington. Click here 
for a summary of the changes. The new timetable will be in operation from Monday 8th 
April. 

The key differences are: 

• On school days (SD) there will now only be 3 Venturer return trips a day rather 
than the current four. 

• On Saturdays and school holidays (SSH) there is an earlier start and an earlier 
finish, but still five return trips a day. 

• There are layovers in Grassington at lunchtime and mid-afternoon. 
• This means that we can revert to going to Hebden during the layovers rather than 

what we have to do on the current timetable – visiting Hebdon on our way down / 
up the dale. This is simpler for both drivers and passengers. 

• The only real downside is that the last SD bus from Grassington leaves 30 – 40 
minutes earlier than currently, which is not ideal for our passengers. 

The 72A timetable will not change. The 74A (Hebden) timetable is changing slightly with 
the last bus to Hebden leaving a few minutes earlier on Mondays, Wednesdays and 
Fridays. 

The new timetable starts on Monday 8th April.  

To view the new timetable, go to: www.upperwharfedale.com  
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